Lowestoft league mixed A team report 2022-23

We had a disappointing season as we struggled to get a regular team due to covid, injuries and people having other commitments.

At the end of the season, we had two away matches to play. These were never played as we were never offered any dates. This meant we did not have the opportunity to get any sets which in turn left us joint bottom place with Beccles who had played one more match than us. I have queried this with Alan Reeve who is looking into it as it is very unfair to us as it stands.
 
We have received news that states all points have been taken away from Stradbroke as they did not completed many games. This means that they are the team who are relegated. The result is that we have now finished third and stay up!
